
 

Wednesday September 15, 2021 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Friday 9/17         Picture Day 
Thursday 9/30    1st PTSA General Membership Mtg 10am RSVP here 
Friday 10/22       PTSA General Membership Meeting 10am via Zoom 

 

Take Our Survey 

  

 

What programs do you want the CMMS PTSA to offer this year? Take 
our survey and let us know! One lucky winner will receive an Amazon gift 
card! The survey closes soon so please respond today. 

 

1st PTSA Meeting 9/30 10am 



  

 

Join us for our first CMMS PTSA General Membership meeting on 
September 30th at 10am! Our featured speakers will be Principal Erin 
McKee and Assistant Principal and Athletic Director Marilee 
Bosshart.  All CMMS community members are invited to attend. 
Meetings will be held virtually until further notice. You must RSVP in 
order to receive the Zoom information to join the meeting. RSVP today! 

 

Reflections - I Will Change The World By.... 

  

Reflections is a National PTA arts recognition program that helps 
students explore their own thoughts, feelings and ideas, develop artistic 
literacy, increase confidence, and find a love for learning that will help 
them become more successful not only in school, but in life. 



 

The 2021-2022 theme is I Will Change The World By.... All CMMS entries 
due by Friday, October 29th, 2021. See our website for Program 
Guidelines, Rules, Student Entry Packets and other FAQ’s. 

 

Seeking Members for the Nominating Committee 

  

 

In the spring the PTSA voted in a temporary interim board.  The interim 
board has been working hard to establish our PTSA as a non profit and 
set the foundation for future success.  Now that our students are all 
together in their new school community, we would like to have another 
round of elections and elect a board for the remainder of the 2021-2022 
school year.  The nominating committee will do the important work of 
finding candidates for our elected positions.  Please consider serving our 
school community in this very important role!  A few Zoom meetings and 
a little time spent networking with potential candidates is all that is 
required in October and November.  If you are interested in serving 
please contact interim presidents Karissa & Elysa. 



 

CMMS PTSA Curriculum Night Video 

  

 

We hope you all had a chance to watch the wonderful curriculum night 
videos from the school and ISF.  Here is our PTSA welcome video in 
case you missed it or just want to watch it again. 

 


